From:

Sent: 21 August 2015 16:16

To: English, Rachel

Cc: Planning; Watson, Ed (C&E directorate); julieb.nome@btinternet.com
Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2015/4179/P 8 Pilgrims Lane
Dear Rachel English

Shortly after T emailed you on 15 Aug 15 my objections to Planning Applications 2015/4053/P and 4157/P,
my wife and I received your letter of 13 Aug 15 notifying us of the public local inquiry to be held to
consider the appeal in relation to Planning Application 2012/5825/P. Thank you for that letter, our receipt of
which reassures us that you have our up to date address.

My wife and T have seen Mr Oliver Froment's 20 Aug 15 email to you in which he sets out in detail the six
reasons why he urges that this latest Planning Application 2015/4179/P should be rejected. We entirely
agree with his objections, ranging from the crucially important matter of the serious flooding and associated
structural damage risk to No 10 Pilgrims Lane posed by the proposed brick wall for No 8's driveway to the
point he makes that the appellant owns several other properties, has never lived in 8 Pilgrims Lane and does
not communicate with the neighbouring residents.

Given the obvious close relationship between this latest Application 2015/4179/P and the previous
Application 2012/5825/P, we urge you to place Application 2015/4179/P on hold until after the public
inquiry into Application 2012/5825/P. Further, we ask you to register, please, our strong objection to
Application 2015/4179/P.

Regards,
Colin and Julie Barnfather.



